
Baby Bottle Boomerang

Calling all FMCA families to

actively participate in our

schoolwide Lenten Almsgiving!

What is it? 
The Baby Bottle Boomerang is a fundraiser for the Care Clinic, which
supports and provides resources to babies, moms, and families in our
community. 

How Can I Participate? 
The Care Clinic has provided each classroom
with a baby bottle bank. Students are encouraged
to bring in loose change and savings to put in the
classroom bank as an act of almsgiving. The
classroom that raises the most money will
celebrate with a pizza party!  

The Boomerang will START onAsh Wednesday. 
Baby Bottles will be collected onFriday, April 11th. 

Luke 12: 33-34 “... give to those in need... for wherever your treasure is, that is where

your heart will be too.”


